
 
 

 

Spirit eLearning School 

 

Spirit eLearning School registration is now available online.  Please follow the steps below using 
the link provided: 

 

https://registration.spiritsd.ca/reg.php 

 

To register: 

• You must use a Google Chrome, Firefox or Edge browser  
• The registration process begins with an email confirmation request 
• This needs to be completed to continue with the registration 
• Follow the directions in your email 
• Please ensure you choose Spirit eLearning School as the school you are registering in 

 

Reminders: 

• Online learning will be a full semester commitment.  Semester 1 will end on January 28th  
• High school courses will run on a hexi/quad model 
• Course delivery will be synchronous and asynchronous 
• You will be contacted during the week of Sept 8-11 

 

 

 

If you are experiencing difficulty, please contact eLearning@spiritsd.ca 
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